
 
 

  July 26th- July 30th  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Happy Monday evening Pirates!  

Registration begins tomorrow! 

Remember, the schedule for Tuesday 

and Wednesday is as follows: 

Tues., July 27: 8AM-11AM – Seniors 

Tues., July 27: 1PM-4PM – Juniors 

Wed., July 28: 8AM-11AM – Sophomores 

Wed, July 28: 1PM-4PM – Freshmen 

Thurs., July 29: 8AM-11AM, 1PM-3PM – New 

student and make-up registration 

*Remember, all tuition for out-of-district 

students must be paid before or during 

registration.  

To enter registration, you will need 

verification of residency. Once in, you 

will need an email address to complete 

the online registration process. During 

this time, you will complete a data card, 

collect a schedule of classes, and make a 

payment for any fees associated with 

scheduled courses.   

Cross Country Reminder: 

There will be a mandatory parent 

meeting in the BHS Auditorium 

beginning at 5PM on July 27th. 
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Eligibility to Participate – Dragonfly 

All athletes must have an account in Dragonfly 

to be able to participate in interscholastic 

activities in Alabama. If you are a new athlete 

to Boaz, you need to go into dragonflymax.com 

or download the Dragonfly Athletics app and 

create an account, connect to Boaz Middle or 

Boaz High, and fill out all the medical info and 

electronically sign all the forms. Also,  new 

athletes, especially those going into 7th grade, 

need to complete the Sportsmanship module on 

NFHSLearn.com and upload your completion 

certificate to Dragonfly. Coach Williams will 

upload your physical and birth certificate. 

 

Returning athletes need to go into your 

Dragonfly account and electronically sign the 

Concussion form and AHSAA Participation 

form for 2021-22. 

 

If you have questions, email Coach Williams at 

pwilliams@boazk12.org. 

 

GO PIRATES!  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fdragonflymax.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3XpG6cSA_F4tzoN4YCSwTED_kd0MNwScF4HMNvAuQy-qV0OenHbeP452A&h=AT1LDdUwNV-M4rA10n0qaxB4OTotK8d6uS7OgqSK9CdtCFGhmqT7j7qOJ7K0MVhW15aFIu_QxN8cArfF_drFHucTDQ28YAPlapQOLnqJvdw9AQv_2Pn_Gf1kdOoWGOqn2E-J&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT24lh6v6co4jOv1cHXHX69IAmiFYmjLDiz5aV9wLy_eEuQyDk-kUt_4xM3Y9qAt9jNO_wZcLexBqBri-5SXUMS0qRZuIuqvefEYtTLn-Id97XodqLQJt7RxtlG3kOr9JvdMU0NycgSVLHZUTw3WrtUigutgvU_q37wQkydVuC-i-KgX-Ziyu2R1wjKghzAzBg
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2FNFHSLearn.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1cFxADhmURi69JRkRno_Zn9cqSeRibTA82yraRY8_KsIx0jl4F0Q5Aceo&h=AT3jKAWh3eS2Fzr8aXXRRh7NboPMqx6pa4PLEz7sk67YqSzejOGJG2xoUY-zWaaMu7nxHFkZDXthKgED92tZgfzx4wpsXtxqXhOWBkLaToD6yPOywYPNIy3LUPfXG45Z_0JE&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT24lh6v6co4jOv1cHXHX69IAmiFYmjLDiz5aV9wLy_eEuQyDk-kUt_4xM3Y9qAt9jNO_wZcLexBqBri-5SXUMS0qRZuIuqvefEYtTLn-Id97XodqLQJt7RxtlG3kOr9JvdMU0NycgSVLHZUTw3WrtUigutgvU_q37wQkydVuC-i-KgX-Ziyu2R1wjKghzAzBg


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Stay tuned to our social media sites for 
updates! You can find us on Facebook by 
searching @BoazHighSchool, Twitter 
(@BoazHigh and @PrincipalCHayes), and 
follow Mr. Hayes on Instagram at 
principalchrishayes. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

First Day of School: August 11, 2021 

 

FYI: The first two days will be a staggered start. Details 

will be included in next week’s newsletter. 


